

EVENTS | PROGRAMMES | CEO BLOG











Dear TWF Supporter,

Privacy Update

The Women's Foundation values your privacy and is committed to protecting your personal data.

You are receiving this email as your contact details are currently being held in our database so that we can provide you with the latest news from TWF, including our continued efforts to improve the lives of women and girls in Hong Kong, information on upcoming events and our views and insights into the top gender issues from Hong Kong and around the world.

As you may be aware, the EU General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR), which is redefining how data on individuals is collected, processed and stored by organisations, comes into effect on 25th May 2018.

We would like to continue to share our updates with you. If you would like to continue to receive our Connect newsletter and other communications from us, you do not need to take any action. However, if you no longer wish to receive updates from us you can opt out here.

For more information, we encourage you to read our full <u>Privacy Policy</u>. You can also contact info@twfhk.org if you have any questions.

Warm regards, TWF Team

9A Chun Wo Commercial Centre, 23-29 Wing Wo Street, Sheung Wan

info@twfhk.org | W. twfhk.org | T. +852-2592-8265 | F. +852-2592-8264

You received this e-mail because you subscribed to The Women's Foundation database.

To unsubscribe, please click here.